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     We are excited to welcome Rob Goddard, Stephen Sorley, and Chris Musgrove as new board members! Rob 
jumps in as Board President and Stephen, Treasurer.  It is our plan to continue to grow CCC into the future as 
we actively seek a new director to guide our day to day operations.  We are ever appreciative of our operations 
director, Michael, and our social services/office manager, Lenora, continuing the daily operations now and into 
the future as well!  Please continue to pray for our ministry. Feel free to reach out to us at CCC anytime if you 
have any neighbors in need.                 
   - CCC Board of Directors
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 Making A Difference!

One of our neighbors, a member of a local church, had  various health 
issues leading to the need for wheelchair usage, and subsequently a 
ramp. Due to the generosity of a donor, CCC was able to  install a metal 
ramp, thus making her home more accessible. After she unexpectedly 
passed away, her son noted the joy she had found in the presence of the 
ramp. He wanted to make sure the ramp was available to bless someone 
else, so he returned it to CCC.  We are saddened by her passing but 
grateful that she is not hampered by her disability any longer.

Donations Translate To  Neighbors 
Served

A single mom with 4 kids 
was gifted with a living room 
full of furniture and a kitchen 
table! She graciously let us 
see her children’s 
enjoyment, and greatly 
appreciated our service, love 
and prayers..

Before and After

2022 ~$56K

2021 ~$62K

2020 ~$66K

2019 ~$56K

308+ 
Referrals 
For Other  
Services

17 Beds/
and 7 

Dressers  
Delivered

16 Living 
Rooms 

Furnished

15+ Families 
Given 

Housewares

5 
Appliances 
Delivered

~82 
Prayers 
Shared

35+ 
Families 
Received 
Furniture

Thank you for joining with us to serve our neighbors in need. Your 
furniture and houseware donations go directly to neighbors at no 
charge. Our ministry welcomes and greatly appreciates your 
financial contributions  whether made by check or electronically. 
Check out our website to donate through the PayPal Giving Fund.  
All donations are tax deductible.
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